
       
    THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 

 10 June 2021 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

Further to my letter dated 3 May 2021, I have the honour to invite you to an informal 

plenary meeting of the General Assembly to be held at 3 p.m., on Wednesday, 16 June 2021, 

in the General Assembly Hall, to discuss the planning, format and other arrangements of the 

high-level week and General Debate of the seventy-sixth session.  

 

As communicated earlier, the Secretariat’s paper outlining options for the high-level 

week and the General Debate of the seventy-sixth session of the General Assembly will be 

circulated for Member States’ consideration ahead of the meeting. 

 

Given the importance of this discussion, I encourage your personal participation at 

the meeting. The meeting will be livestreamed via the Cisco WebEx virtual platform to 

allow experts of delegations to follow the discussions. Details pertaining to registration for 

the livestream will be circulated by the Secretariat in due course.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 


